
November 20, 1975

Mr. Manuel Ortiz 
Business Manager 
The Museum Shop 

Dear Mr. Ortiz;

I have just received your letter upon returning from a short 
trip to Denver and realize you have had requests for past due 
orders from my exhibition. I am writing to say that I have 
notified all the people in question that they shall receive 
their prints before Christmas.

I am afraid that I am behind due to several illnesses this 
past summer, but am working towards catching up as soon ass 
I am able. X hope to have much of all my work caught up 
at an early date.

Very sincerely,

Laura Gilpin
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